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Parent Consultations 
 

This week an e-mail was sent home to parents inviting 

parents to book for their parent consultations for 10th 

& 11th January 2024.  Thank you to those parents who 

have already responded to with their time slot.  If you 

have not yet already done this please use the link 

below to book your slot.  If you have more than one 

child at the school, you must complete a form for each 

child.  You will receive a 10-minute slot with your 

child's class teacher.  If your child is on the SEND 

register you will receive a 20-minute slot.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/sZFMdejHqh  

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance:   Voyager Class: 95.05% 
Home Reading: Discovery: 89 home reads 
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown: 333 
Overall Winner: Bestteshanger: 665 points 

 

 

Stars of the week 
 

Discovery 
Rowan – for a confident dress rehearsal of the 
Christmas Nativity. 
Willow – who always shows our school values of 
perseverance and ambition. 
 

Voyager 
Isabelle – for fantastic work in her maths quiz, 
demonstrat a good understanding of number bonds, 
addition and subtraction. 
Harper – for her focus and attention in English lessons; 
writing a plan and making a great start to her travel 
brochure for landmarks of London. 
 

Challenger 
Ezmae – for perseverance with her writing this week. 
Ralph – his positive attitude to learning. 
 

Columbia 
Ronnie Q – for an excellent piece of writing this week 
in English. 
Iyla – for all of her hard work and effort this week in all 
of her learning. 

Dates for your diary Term 2 
 
12th December – KS1 Nativity 2-3pm 
13th December – Christmas Concert 6-7pm 
14th December – Christmas Dinner 
 Parking 

 
 

We have noticed that parents are driving onto the 
school grounds to drop their children off for breakfast 
club, just a reminder to parents that they should not 
be coming into the school grounds to drop their 
children off at any time. 
 
 

 
Sporting Events 
 

This week the children in KS2 have taken part in two 
sports events. 
   
Basketball 
The first on Wednesday afternoon competing in a 
basketball festival with 6 other schools.  The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon winning 2 games 
with Ben and Mia scoring multiple baskets.  Well done 
to all those that played 
 
Tchoukball 
 

On Thursday a group of children travelled to the Duke 
of York’s School to compete in a Tchoukball 
competition. The children played brilliantly and 
unfortunately missed out on the trophy due to a 
penalty shoot-out.  Well done to all those that took 
part in this. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/sZFMdejHqh

